Dear St. Francis Xavier parents,
It is time to place orders for the School Council’s Wednesday hot lunch program. The hot lunch program continues to be an incredible success and we’re thrilled to offer it once more for the winter term. You have the option to order slices of cheese pizza or pepperoni pizza. 
The ORDER FORMS with PAYMENT are due back NO LATER THAN JANUARY 16th. We regret that late orders cannot be accepted. 
Please be aware of the following:
· Our pizza days will continue to be provided by Little Caesars.
· The pizza days will run for 10 weeks, from January 22nd through April 1st (excluding March break). 
· You may choose cheese or pepperoni. Please indicate the total number of slices below. The choices selected will be for the duration of the program. 
· Payment should be enclosed in a zipper bag or sealed envelope with your child’s name, with this completed order form. 
· If you are ordering for multiple children, please complete ONE FORM PER CHILD, and include the total payment in cash or cheque, as well one form for each child, in one zipper bag or envelope. 

PIZZA DAY ORDER FORM

	Student Name:	_____________________________________________________ 
	Teacher:	_____________________________________________________ 
	Grade:	_____
** Please return form and payment by JANUARY 16TH. Late orders cannot be accepted. ** 

Pizza Topping:	Cheese	Pepperoni

Number of Weeks:
	Date
	Yes
	Date
	Yes

	January 22nd 
	
	February 26th
	

	January 29th
	
	March 4th
	

	February 5th
	
	March 11th
	

	February 12th
	
	March 25th
	

	February 19th
	
	April 1st
	



Add up Number of YES from above:  _______________

Amount Owing:		
Slices Per Week		Number of Weeks	Price per Slice		TOTAL
	(1, 2 or 3)		(1 to 10)			

	____________      	x       	___________	X	        $2 	   =   $_______


Enclosed:	Cash 	Cheque
*Please pay by cash, or by cheque payable to St. Francis Xavier Catholic Elementary School. 
No change will be given. Overpayment will be considered a donation to the School Council.
[bookmark: _GoBack]If you have any questions, please do not contact the staff at St. Francis Xavier. Instead, please email melanie.larivee@gmail.com. 
